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6 WEEK SNACK MENU 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
WEEK 1 
24/2/25 

Pasta with bolognaise sauce 
Tuna mayo or cheese 
 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Toasted bagel (V) 
Scone (V) 
Malt loaf (V) 
Low fat spread 
 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 
 

Toast with either  
Beans or  
Spaghetti 
Low fat spread 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Wraps  
With a choice of Ham, tuna 
or cheese. 
Lettuce 
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Sandwiches with cheese, 
chicken or ham. 
 
Cucumber 
Peppers 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

WEEK 2 
3/3/25 

Cheese & tomato pizza 
0r pepperoni pizza 
Garlic Bread 
Cucumber 
 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 

White/brown barms  
Fillings –any 3 of these; 
Chicken / Tuna / 
Tuna  mayonnaise / Cheese  
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or Milk 

Rice  
Curry sauce or 
Sweet and sour sauce 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk  
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Wraps 
Cheese, Tuna, chicken 
 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Soup with French bread or 
part bake baguettes. 
 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

WEEK 3 
w/c 
10/3/25 

Toast with either  
Beans or  
Spaghetti 
Low fat spread 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

 Pasta with either 
Tuna mayonnaise 
Tuna 
Cheese (V) 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 
 

White/brown barms  
Fillings –any 3 of these; 
Chicken / Tuna / 
Tuna  mayonnaise / Cheese  
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or Milk 

Soup with French bread or 
part bake baguettes. 
 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Toasted bagel (V) 
Scone (V) 
Malt loaf (V) 
Low fat spread 
 
Seasonal Fruit selection 
Water or milk 
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 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
WEEK 4 
w/c 
17/3/25 

White/brown barms  
Fillings –any 3 of these; 
Chicken / Tuna / 
Tuna  mayonnaise / Cheese  
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or Milk 

Rice  
Curry sauce or 
Sweet and sour sauce 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk  
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Wraps  
With a choice of Ham, tuna 
or cheese. 
Lettuce, Cherry tomatoes 
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Penne pasta with either 
Tomato sauce (V) 
Carbonara sauce or 
Cheese (V) 
 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 

Cheese & tomato pizza 
0r pepperoni pizza 
Lettuce 
Tomato 
Cucumber 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 
 

WEEK 5 
w/c 
24/3/25 

Wraps  
With a choice of Ham, tuna 
or cheese. 
Lettuce, Cherry tomatoes 
Cucumber 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Toast with either  
Beans or  
Spaghetti 
Low fat spread 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water	or	milk	

Soup with French bread or 
part bake baguettes. 
 
 
Seasonal Fruit selection 
 
Water or milk 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 

Cheese & tomato pizza 
0r pepperoni pizza 
Lettuce 
Tomato 
Cucumber 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 
 

Scone (V) 
Malt loaf (V) 
Crumpets (V) 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
 
Water or milk 

WEEK 6 
w/c 
31/3/25 

Toast with either  
Beans or  
Spaghetti 
Low fat spread 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Pasta with bolognaise sauce 
Tuna mayo or cheese 
 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or milk 

Cheese & tomato pizza 
0r pepperoni pizza 
Garlic Bread 
 
Fruit (seasonal variety) (3) 
Water or milk 
 

Soup with French bread or 
part bake baguettes. 
 
 
Seasonal Fruit selection 
 
Water or milk 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 

White/brown barms  
Fillings –any 3 of these; 
Chicken / 
Tuna  mayonnaise / Cheese  
Cucumber 
 
Fromage frais various 
flavours 
Water or Milk 

 


